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ePlan Patch 2.2.1 Release Notes – 21 May 2024


ePlan Visualisation Service v 5.3
This patch release will:
· resolve bugs related to plan visualisation, specifically preserving road truncations, improving curve visualisation, and correcting the font style of resized crown allotment identifier labels
· enhance the auto-generation of overall line dimensions by the ePlan Visualisation Service
Further enhancements to overall line dimensions will be released in future releases.

IMPORTANT NOTE for ePlan users:  
These enhancements may have the following impacts on existing ePlans in the ePlan Portal when they are next modified, visualised or added to a SPEAR application:
· some of the previous overall line dimensions may no longer be generated or may be replaced with new dimensions,
· some new overall line dimensions may be generated which were not generated prior to this change.
Existing PDF plans in SPEAR which were visualised from an ePlan and are not being modified will not be impacted by this change.

It is strongly recommended that when next modifying or visualising an existing ePlan, or adding an ePlan to SPEAR, Applicant Contacts review the enhanced plan in the VET or the latest visualised PDF Plan to ensure all required dimensions are displayed and correctly positioned.
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